
06/02/2020 

MR steve ford 
5 Altona AVE 
Forestville NSW 
stevejford2001@yahoo.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Although I am for the development of the shopping centre - as this is very outdated, I am 
concerned about the additional trafic entering Grace Avenue, Altona Avenue and Deakin 
Street. As it stands the 'Rat Run' is becoming more and more congested, people are getting 
very angry trying to get out of the bottom of Grace Avenue as all traffic is coming off of 
Warringah road which is preventing traffic exiting Grace. At times it is near impossible to get 
out of my driveway to collect the kids from School as you also have School traffic. Please 
consider minimising traffic to local traffic only. Police are sometimes present in the mornings 
which does deter drivers from entering Grace Avenue from the SHopping Centre, but all in all , 
its very chaotic and gets quite aggressive. 

Sent: 6/02/2020 4:01:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


